New market Clerks office:

| am appalled that development would even be considered on the Oak Ridges Moraine. With the
world in chaos already, the last thing we need to do is build more cement structures on our
precious green land and water sheds. There is not enough public preserved lands for our wild life
as it is. We have coyotes, foxes and other wild life now coming into our towns due to disturbing
their natural habitat.

It is time to put a stop to this corporate mis management of our green spaces, our forests and wet
lands.

The buck stops here was Premier Ford’s mantra, but it is more like the buck is going directly into
the big business pockets with no consideration to the people who live in these areas that they
want to destroy all for the almighty dollar. | believe it need to stop at the municipal level for
planing and more insight needs to be given to the natural world around us. AS Janos Joplin sang,
“you won;’t know what you got till its gone!"

Please, | urge you reconsider using green spaces and the Oak Ridges Moraine for development.
Sincerely

Stephanie Todd
East Gwillimbury ON



